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Minister of Health Tyler Shandro issued the following statement on World MS Day:
“May 30 marks the day when we join others around the world to think about and raise support for the many Albertans and families who live with multiple sclerosis.
“Our province and country have among the highest rates of the autoimmune disease that attacks the protective covering of the brain and spinal cord, interrupting the nervous system – and the daily lives – of people with MS and their families and caregivers. Imagine losing your balance or experiencing numbness or tingling in your body. Imagine suffering memory loss, vision problems, extreme fatigue or depression, among many other symptoms.
“This year has been especially challenging, stressful and scary for all those with underlying health issues who may be at higher risk of serious illness as a result of COVID-19. Be assured that Albertans with MS will continue to have access to the medications used to manage this disease, even as these drugs are explored as possible treatment to this novel coronavirus.
“Together, we are all working to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and relaunch the economy, while continuing to provide the strong public health services people need and deserve, including those with chronic conditions and diseases, such as multiple sclerosis.
“To Albertans with MS, we recognize your tremendous strength. We thank you, your families and the MS Society of Canada for advocating for your needs. Thank you for doing your part to flatten the curve by holding your annual MS bike tour and fundraiser virtually. We look forward to earlier and more accurate diagnoses, improved treatments and advancements in care that will create a brighter, stronger future for you and all Albertans living with MS.”
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